
Swimming Success! 
Huge congratulations to Niamh Redmond 

(4th class) who represented our school in a 

recent national school’s swimming 

competition. Niamh did fantastic on the day 

and should be extremely proud of her 

success. Niamh is pictured wearing the t-

shirt and holding the swimming hat that she 

received for being part of the competition.  


